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MEMORANDUM 

MEMORANDUM 

TAB B 

February 18, 2022 

 

Period Products in USHE Institutions 
 
The Student Affairs Committee will hear a brief update/request from USHE student body presidents 

related to period product initiatives that have been priorities with the Utah Student Association.  

 

The Utah Student Association, which consists of all USHE student body presidents, would like the Board 

of Higher Education to consider supporting and encouraging USHE institutions to provide period 

products on their campuses.  

 

The Utah Period Project is a community effort that led to the development of HB 162, Period Products in 

Schools, that would ensure period products are available for K-12 students.  

 

Commissioner’s Recommendation  

This is an information item only; no action is required. 

https://le.utah.gov/~2022/bills/static/HB0162.html
https://le.utah.gov/~2022/bills/static/HB0162.html

